
From: Scholl, Matthew (Fed)
To: Chen, Lily (Fed)
Subject: Re: Bill Fefferman"s working schedule
Date: Monday, July 17, 2017 4:16:21 PM

Thanks Lily and all good with me.
 
 

From: "Chen, Lily (Fed)" <lily.chen@nist.gov>
Date: Monday, July 17, 2017 at 2:18 PM
To: "Scholl, Matthew (Fed)" <matthew.scholl@nist.gov>
Subject: Bill Fefferman's working schedule
 
Hi, Matt:
 
Before we get this hiring through, Bill Fefferman has had arranged some summer travels. Some of
them are academic/research and some of them are personal. As far as I understand, this does not
involve traveling expense from us.
 
He will start with us on July 24 (orientation) and then he will start telework on August 10. After his
July 24 starting date, I will give him assignments to work on for NIST.  For example, look for future
collaboration in research and potential new research resource, review some categories of quantum
algorithms, etc. Since he will be very much on the road (in different time zones), the schedule will
also be much flexible.
 
I hope this is not a problem. If you see some issue, please let me know. 
 
Lily
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